
• We are in the process of evaluating all our programs and seeing what areas we need 

improvement.  

• We are planning for the may fair. We are planning to invite our neighborhood parents and kids 

to join us 

• we are planning to host Craft Day on May 7th, 2022 

• faith formation activities continue as scheduled for adults, children, and teenagers. 

• We are planning to have different faith formation classes during the summer. The schedule will 

be announced in the next few days  


